
 
 
 
 

Minutes of the Leverett Board of Health       Leverett Town Hall 
 
Meeting Date:  March 4, 2013 Meeting Start Time: 7:00 PM 
 
Board Members Present: Dauchy, Fair, Phillips, Hillman 
                Absent:  Zipkowitz 

Clerk: Sue Nagy 

 
  

1. Received notification of permit renewal for the Leverett DSWM – Transfer Station from the 
Massachusetts Dept. of Environmental Protection (DEP) dated 2/7/2013.  

 
2. Received from Quabbin Analytical Bacteriological Report dated 1/4/13 for Leverett Coop. Absent 

of Coliform. 
 

3. Received from Quabbin Analytical Bacteriological Report dated 2/5/2013 for Leverett Coop. 
Absent of Coliform. 

 
4. Received DSCP Application for #6 (Lot 2) Hannabrook Drive, owner Susan Lynton. Received from 

HBM Properties LLC., check #592, dated 2/20/2013 for $300.00 for DSCP Application. Assigned 
DSCP# C2013-03-04A. Received proposed septic design by S. K. Kimberley, P.E., and dated 
2/18/2012. The applicant has sent a copy of the plan and application to Steve Ball for review. 

 
5. Dauchy will submit proposed changes to the Leverett Regulation for review at the 3/18/13 

meeting. 
 

6. Hillman presented a sample Emergency Preparedness booklet by MAPCHO (Mohawk Area Public 
Health Coalition). The Board discussed options for possible purchase and distribution. 

 

 
     Adjourned 7:50 
 

Next meeting March 18, 2013 @ 7:00PM 


